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Wendy Co la d

From: Jenny Lapham
Sent: Monday, 11 November 2024 10:49 a.m.
To:
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) 

Request

 
Kia Ora  
 
I refer to your e-mails of 4 November 2024 clarifying you request.  
 
We have provided the costs below, however the lower garden electricity expenditure is measured through a single 
metre which includes electricity use of Winter Garden display houses, information Centre plus staff workshop 
facilities so we are unable to identify the actual cost for the Winter Garden.   The Council uses a mix of electricity 
and gas to heat water at  Moana Pool but it is not possible to determine what portion is just the “pool water”.  
 
 

 Electricity Gas 
 2023/24 Actual 2023/24 Actual 
  $ $ 
Botanic Garden   

Admin                    2,051                            -    
Propagation Services               111,447                            -    
Collection Display                  63,104                            -    

Aquatic Services   
St Clair                  86,053                            -    
Port Chalmers                  21,437                            -    
Te Puna o Whakaehu                  97,652                            -    
Moana               425,721                994,844  

 
You have also asked for the kWh used/therms of gas/litres of diesel/tonnes of coal etc.  To provide this information 
it would require every invoice to be reviewed and therefore pursuant to section 17 (f) of LGOIMA that the 
information cannot be made without substantial collation or research your request is declined.  
 
As we have declined to provide some information you are advised that you have the right to seek a review by the 
Office of the Ombudsman.  
 
 
Kā mihi 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
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From:
Sent: Monday, 4 November 2024 7:43 p.m. 
To: Jenny Lapham <Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Re: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
 
Hi Jenny, 
 
Thank you for your reply - I missed the original email however what you’re providing will be fine. 
 
Thanks very much, 

 
On Mon, 4 Nov 2024 at 3:46 PM, Jenny Lapham <Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz> wrote: 

Kia Ora 

  

I refer to your e-mail of 5 October 2024 and mine of 7 October 2024 requesting a refinement of your information 
request.  As we have not had a response from you we will provide the costs of heating Moana Pool for 2023/24 
year and will assume you mean the Winter Gardens and will provide this cost also for the 2023/24 year.  

  

We hope to have this information to you prior to the end of the week. 

  

  

Kā mihi 

  

  

Jennifer Lapham 

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  

Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 

New Zealand 

www.dunedin.govt.nz 

  

  








